
ALLTEL Communications
1 Allied Drive
Little Rock, AR  72202
P. O. Box 2177, 72203-2177

501-905-8000

Application No. 43

April 25, 2003

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20054

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau

ALLTEL Corporation (“ALLTEL”), pursuant to Sections 61.151 - 61.153 of the Commission’s rules,
hereby requests Special Permission for waiver of Sections 61.58 and 61.59 of the Commission’s rules to
file revisions to the ALLTEL Telephone Systems (ATS) Tariff F.C.C. No. 3.  Illustrative tariff pages are
filed herewith.

On April 21, 2003 ALLTEL filed revisions under Transmittal 121 to add DS1 Term Discount
percentages.  The revisions are scheduled to become effective May 6, 2003.

Based on further review of ALLTEL's tariff needs, ALLTEL requests a waiver of Section 61.59 to permit
the withdrawal of the DS1 Term Discount revisions.  A waiver of Section 61.58 is also requested to
permit the withdrawal filing to be made on not less than 1 days' notice.  Granting of this waiver will
enable ALLTEL to withdraw the proposed revisions before they become effective and to reinstate the
previously effective tariff material.

Pursuant to Section 61.153(b) of the Commission's Rules, the original letter, F.C.C. Form 159, and a
check for $695.00 to cover the filing fee are being delivered via same day courier service to the Wholesale
Lockbox Shift Supervisor c/o Mellon Bank, under FRN:  0001-7201-01.

This request for special permission has been filed electronically with the Commission using the ETF
system.  All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this Application should be directed to Scott
Terry at (501) 905-5397.  Mr. Terry’s fax number is (501) 905-6299.

Respectfully submitted,

David C. Bartlett
Assistant Vice President
Federal Regulatory Affairs

Attachments: Illustrative Tariff Pages



FCC Registration Numbers for Tariff Participants

0004966099
0005095856


